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Krajowa Izba Lekarsko-Weterynaryjna

7’ Polish National Veterinary Chamber

Warsaw, 27th January 2022

KILW/0461/02/22

Rens van Dobbenburgh
FVE President

Nancy De Briyne
Executive Director

Federation of Veterinarians of Europe AISBL
Avenue de Tervueren 12
B-1040 Brussels

Dear Mr President,
Dear Ms Executive Director,

On behalf of all members of the Polish National Veterinary Council and myself
I want thank you for your congratulatory letter of January 19. | am grateful for all kind words that
were addressed to us in your note.

Last year, the Polish National Veterinary Chamber celebrated its 30th anniversary.
Our organization has been a full member of FVE since 1999. We are conscious of all the new
challenges that we have to face constantly in our veterinary practice. We try to deal with them for
the good of people and animals. Nowadays the interconnection between human wellbeing, animal
wellbeing and environmental wellbeing is more pronounced than ever. The One Health approach
is helping us to address any emerging concerns.

Our cooperation with FVE is of an immense value to the Polish National Veterinary
Council and I do hope that together we can make true progress and reach our common goal in
making European society healthier.

Moreover, | would like to inform you that the National Veterinary Council, apart from the
16 elected members mentioned in your letter, also includes 16 current Presidents of the regional
veterinary chambers. Currently, these are the following veterinarians: Brzeski Tomasz, Dul
Ryszard, Domarecki Tadeusz, Gorski Tomasz, Jackowski Dariusz, Klimowski Andrzej, Kubica
Marek, Konwant Sebastian, Lukaszewicz Jacek, Meskel Sara, Pankiewicz Lech, Przewozna
Joanna, Rucki Piotr, Suchecka Dorota and Wysocki Marek.

Kind regards, /

Marek ‘Iélastaler VM
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Veterina ouncil
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